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Dear Parents, Having listened to your feedback regarding the decision that children should wear school uniform for live lessons; we have reconsidered! Whilst we do believe that school uniform encourages good routines and sense of belonging; we appreciate that many families are already in good routines and have done their very best, without the need to wear school uniform! Therefore, we will not expect children to wear it, but they can if they choose to.
 It is only a handful of children who attend live lessons in unsuitable clothing and, in future, they will be told to leave the lesson and return when they are suitably dressed. You are doing an amazing job and creating more pressure is something we really did not want to do! We thank you wholeheartedly for the support you have given to your children and the school throughout these challenging times. Please therefore make the decision that you feel is right for your child when attending live lessons, whether that be in school uniform or in their own clothes. 
The most important thing is that they are learning, safe and happy! 

Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Hooper
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